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Friday 1 May 2020 

Dear Parents 

I hope you and your families are keeping well.  ​This week brought the launch of Google Classroom, it 
was so great to see so many children logging on and handing in their work.   The teachers have really 
been enjoying seeing all the work the children have been doing.  A big thank you to the parents and 
children for your hard work throughout the week and bearing with us with some of the technical 
issues.  We hope we have managed to resolve most of them and next week should run smoother! 
The work for next week will be uploaded by the end of the day.  We will be calling those families who 
haven’t logged onto Google Classroom or handed in any work or photos, to check you are safe and 
well.   We want to be able to provide as much support as we can; nothing will replace face to face 
teaching but we believe the methods we have provided will give the children the opportunity to 
continue to develop their knowledge and understanding across a range of subjects as well as 
maintaining a relationship with the children.  

Our building may currently not have all the children in, it is certainly missing the daily hustle and 
bustle, but we know that we are all doing our bit to help defeat the virus.  We can’t wait to have all 
the children back.  ​If you need any additional help or support, or have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school through the office e-mail: ​office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org​ ​and we 
will do our best to support.  

Have a good weekend, let’s hope it will be rain free! Stay safe and well.  

Kind regards 

Tijen Hassan 

Headteacher  
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